
Good Morning 
 
As one of the responsible authorities quoted in your appendices I thought I should let you 
know our postal contact address is now:- 
 
HM Revenue and Customs 
Excise Processing Teams 

BX9 1GL 
United Kingdom 

 
Our contact telephone number is now 0300 322 7072 Option 7. 

 
Our email address remain the same, NRUBetting&Gaming@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk 

 
 

Excise Processing Team 
HM Revenue & Customs  
BX9 1GL 
United Kingdom 
 
 
 

OFFICIAL 
From: Lee Staples  
Sent: 20 September 2021 16:29 
Subject: Consultation on Exeter City Council Draft Statement of Gambling Policy 
 
Dear Consultee 
Please find attached a letter informing you of our consultation on our draft Statement of Gambling 
Policy, and inviting you to contact us with any comments you may have in relation to the attached 
draft policy document (changes tracked from the previous policy). 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lee Staples 
Environmental Health Officer 
Exeter City Council 
Tel: 01392 265434 
 
Please note that I do not work on a Tuesday or Wednesday. If you have an enquiry that is urgent then 
please call my colleagues in Environmental Health and Licensing on 01392 265147.  
 

See our privacy notice for details on how we manage personal information. 

Disclaimer: http://www.exeter.gov.uk/disclaimer 

 
The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal 

professional privilege. Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are 

mailto:NRUBetting&Gaming@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/BhOaCPQMKsKwX9BtzU-Lj?domain=eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/jOAvCR1MKuv6WowTPafAV?domain=eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com


not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, distribute, use or retain this message or any part 
of it. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

 
HM Revenue & Customs computer systems will be monitored and communicatio ns carried 

on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for lawful purposes. 
 
The Commissioners for HM Revenue and Customs are not liable for any personal views of 

the sender. 
 

This e-mail may have been intercepted and its information altered. 
 


